


Q4:The Commissioner for Disability and Accessibility has been very approachable and is
constructively working with social service groups like Carers Victoria through the
Commercial Passenger Vehicles Victoria Disability and Accessibility Forum. 

Carers Victoria remains concerned about any move towards removal of the MPTP for
NDIS participants, as has happened in other jurisdictions. In our experience the NDIA falls
well short of funding the cost of reasonable and necessary transport costs for many NDIS
participants.
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